
 

 
 

                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                  Volume 134, January 16, 2018.                                                    

        Dear Tambearly Titans: 
 

        SOCCER UPDATE 
               It was a sensational Saturday of soccer action that saw the Titans return from the  
               holiday break in scintillating form that impressed everyone present.  Winton Rugby Fields 
               may have been a long journey from Fortress Tambearly, but it’s a place that seems to  
               bring out the best in Titans soccer.  
               The best of our Under 7s are simply head and shoulders above most of the island’s other  
               teams, and it was evident from the skills on display that our little ones have progressed  
               magnificently this year. Once again, they dominated the opposition.   
               Inspired, perhaps by the venue, the U9s played just as well as they did last year (when they 
               won their tournament at Winton) and three wins from three games was most pleasing. 
               Not to be outdone, the U11s played with breathtaking panache and looked like a formidable 
               team.  Two easy wins were followed by going a goal down to the Cavaliers, but the mark of a  
               good team is the ability to shrug off a disappointing goal conceded by storming back to  
               win 2-1.         
               ** Saturday, January 20th is a practice morning at Tambearly.  We still have some tough  
               fixtures on the horizon, so this is no time for complacency.  Please be at Tambearly for a  
               9 am start, to be finished by 10:30 am. 
               The 2017 – 2018 season is shaping up to be something quite special!!  Go Titans!!  
                
              TRIKE-A-THON 
              Montessori, Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten and Grade 1 students will participate in this  
              year’s Trike-A-Thon.  It will take place on THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 01, 2018 from 8:30 am 
              to noon at the Stadium.  Forms will go home with the students this week. Please complete  
              the permission form and return it along with the registration fee to Mrs. McIntosh in the 
              Montessori classroom by Friday, January 26, 2018.  This will be a half day for Montessori 
              Through Grade 1. They return to school for Mufti Day on Friday. 
              Lunch will be provided for the students at the Trike-A-Thon 
              The Trike-A-Thon will raise funds directly for St. Jude’s Children’s Hospital. 
              Students in Grade 2 and up will have school as normal on February 01st. 
 
               



 

 
 

               FEBRUARY MUFTI DAY  

               As a result of the change in the Trike-A-Thon date, we will have Mufti Day on Friday,  
               February 02, 2018.     
 
               CANCELLATIONS FOR THIS WEEK 

               Please note that there will be no Lego Club this Thursday and No Art Club with Mrs. Suzi  
               this Friday as Ms. Suzi has to be away on those dates. 
 
               SCHOOL BAND 
               Mr. McKenzie, the school’s Music Director, advises that band practice will be each Tuesday 
               from 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm in The Hall starting January 09, 2018. 

         
        MID-TERM EXAMINATIONS  

        Mid-Term examinations for Grades 7 through 10 will be held as follows: 
        Thursday, January 25, 2018 – Science and Foreign Languages and 
        Friday, January 26, 2018 – English and Math.  
        This week teachers will be discussing exam format and subject areas with the students. 
 

               AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 
               ARCHERY CLUB  

               Coach Villi is offering Archery Club on Tuesdays from 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm.  This club is open 
               to ages 7 and up. The cost is $200.00 for 10 weeks commencing on January 23, 2018. 
 
               VOLLEYBALL CLUB 

               Coach Villi will instruct Volleyball Club on Thursdays from 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm starting  
               January 18, 2018 and continuing for 11 weeks.  Open to ages 7 and up.  Cost is $165.00 
               for the term.  

 

        CHESS CLUB 

        Dr. Sands will be offering Chess Club each Thursday from 3:15 to 4:15 pm in the Spanish  
        Classroom.  Fee is $50 per term of $20 per month paid in advance. Checks to be made 
        payable to Dr. David Sands. Chess Club starts this Thursday, January 11, 2018. 
 
        



 

 
 

        LEGO CLUB 

        ALL Lego Lovers are invited to Lego club on Thursdays with Ms. Suzi Wong in her  
        Pre-Kindergarten classroom from 2:45 pm to 3:45 pm.  Lego begins this Thursday, 
        January 11, 2018 and runs through June 21, 2018 (Winter and Spring Term). Cost is  
        $230.00 for the 23 sessions or $10 per session per child.  Payable to Ms. Suzi. Thank you.  
 
        ART CLUB 

        All Pre-Kindergarten to First Grade artists are invited to join Art Club on Fridays from  
        January 12, 2018 to June 15, 2018. This class will take place in the Pre-Kindergarten  
        Classroom from 12:00 noon to 1:00 pm.  Cost is $160.00 for the Winter and Spring  
        terms or $10 per session.  Payable to Ms. Suzi. Advance registration is required with  
        Ms. Suzi. 
 
         
        ANIMAL CLUB  

        Come out on Mondays with Ms. Oluwa and Ms. Sealy to learn about animals around the  
        World.  This Club takes place every Monday from 2:45 pm to 3:45 pm. in the  
        Montessori Casa classroom. Start date is this Monday, January 15, 2018 and runs for  
        the Winter and Spring terms. Cost is $210.00 for 21 sessions or $10 per session.  
         
        EXTRAS 

        Looking for a 2 bedroom apartment in Sandyport. Please call 456-0189. 
 
        
 
         
 
        
 
 

        

 


